
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS (“RFP”) 
FOR ON-GOING CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

RFP NO. SCCCD 2425-261 
 
Notice is hereby given that Santa Clarita Community College District (“District”), acting by and 
through its Governing Board, will receive up to, but not later than the date and time set forth in 
this RFP for: 
RFP NO. SCCCD 2425-261, ON-GOING CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
The RFP and related documents are available by request to the Facilities Planning & Services 
Department, Assistant Superintendent/Vice President, Facilities Planning, Operations & 
Construction erin.tague@canyons.edu and facilities@canyons.edu .    
RFP Responses must conform to and be responsive to this Notice and the RFP.  The District 
reserves the right to reject any and all RFP Response or waive minor irregularities or informalities 
in any RFP Response.  Incomplete, inaccurate, or untrue RFP Responses or information provided 
therein by a Respondent shall be grounds for the District to reject such RFP Response for non-
responsiveness. 
Responses to the RFP must be submitted to the District at the District’s College of the Canyons 
Facilities Planning & Services Department: 

College of the Canyons 
Facilities Planning & Services Department  
26455 Rockwell Canyon Road 
Santa Clarita, California 91355  

Publication Dates: 
Friday, February 7, 2025 
Friday, February 14, 2025 
 

mailto:erin.tague@canyons.edu
mailto:facilities@canyons.edu

